David Park
Vice President
Rates and Regulatory Affairs

December 17, 2009

To the Honorable Mayor and
Members of the City Council
City of Dallas

RE: Atmos Energy Franchise

I am in receipt of the latest draft of the franchise agreement negotiated between Atmos
Energy and the City of Dallas. Should the City Council adopt the final version that the
Company received today from Assistant City Attorney Don Knight via electronic mail,
Atmos Energy is prepared to provide a formal written acceptance as required therein.

Sincerely,

Wil D

David I. Park

Vice President, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
Atmos Energy Corporation

Mid-Tex Division

Atmos Energy Corporation
5420 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1862, Dallas, TX 75240
P 214-206-2568 F 214-206-2126 david.park@atmosenergy.com





